\
= /. Ref: 21-152
Stewart McKenzie

(=]
K' q o ra stewart.mckenzie@poriruacity.govt.nz

15 November 2021

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-17288-128d8551@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Official information request related to expressions of interest filed by the Council to the
Government’s Infrastructure Acceleration Fund (IAF).

| refer to your official information request dated 21 October 2021 related to all expressions of interest
filed by the Porirua City Council to the Government's Infrastructure Acceleration Fund (IAF).

The information you have requested is enclosed namely:

e EOI Northern Growth Area
e EOI Western Porirua
e EOI Whitby

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
moana.wyatt@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

Wendy Walker

Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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